
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

British Science Week, 13th – 15th March 2024 
 

The theme for this year’s science week is …  ‘Time’! We will be looking at how time affects everything around us. We 
have many exciting things planned such as setting jelly over time and finding out how animals have adapted to their 
environment over time, We have many exciting activities planned over the three days and we look forward to 
sharing their activities and learning with you.   
 

Night Owls visit  
 

On Wednesday 13th March we are having a visit by the Night Owls team. The children will have an opportunity to 
learn about these amazing birds of prey and see them in action. There will be more information to follow.  

 
Parent Workshops 

 
To help celebrate British Science Week, we would like to invite parents to take part in a range of prepared scientific 
investigations with their child/ren in our school hall.  
 
Wednesday 13th March  

 

Dragonfly Class 1.40 – 2.10 

Ladybird Class  2.20 – 2.50  

 
Thursday 14th March  

 

Otter Class   9.00 – 9.30 

Squirrel Class  9.40 – 10.10  

Hedgehog Class  10.20 –10.50  

 
Thursday 14th March  

 

Bumblebee Class 1.40 – 2.10 

Butterfly Class  2.20 – 2.50  

 
Friday 15th March  

 

Kingfisher Class  9.00 – 9.30 

Kestrel Class  9.40 – 10.10 

Woodpecker Class   10.20 – 10.50 

Robin Class  11 – 11.30 

 
The children thoroughly enjoyed this event last year and we are very excited to host this again this year. If you do 
have any questions, please chat to your class teacher and they will be very pleased to help you.  
 
Kind regards 
Hannah Cleary  
(Science Lead)  
 
 



 
 
 
 


